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A special meeting of the Palmyra R-1 Board of Education was held on Tuesday, November 20, 2018, at 

6:30 p.m. in the office of the Board of Education at 1703 South Main, Palmyra, Missouri. 

 

The board approved CTS Group as the energy performance contracting company as presented.  

 

The board approved Klingner and Associates proposal of a bid solicitation package for a proposed track 

facility as presented. 

 

The board discussed potential construction projects related to the passage of a no-tax increase bond issue 

in the April 2, 2019 election. Projects include renovation of the Ag Building, addition of a wrestling room 

to the south end of the current weight room, track and field, renovation of the Middle School Kitchen, 

renovation of the PES playground, and adding keyless entry for improved security at PHS. 

 

 

 

 


